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Town Council Attn: Airport Rehabilitation
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Valleyview Town Council,

The Valleyview and District Chamber of Commerce is writing this letter to express support for
the Town’s efforts to repair and improve the Valleyview Airport. The Valleyview Airport is a
critical piece of infrastructure in our community, providing air ambulance services that have
been a lifeline for many of our friends and neighbours over the years.

The Valleyview and District Chamber of Commerce and its member businesses strongly support
the Town’s application for the Community Airport Grant through the Government of Alberta’s
Strategic Transportation Infrastructure Program (STIP).

Ensuring the long term availability of services provides our community with a stable future and
a healthy environment in which to live and do business. This investment is important not only to

maintain its current capability but also for the future benefits it will provide.

We look forward to continuing the discussion and providing support where possible.
Sincerely,

President
Valleyview and District Chamber of Commerce



